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Small business workshops suspended  
Tax and MVD customers also urged to consider on-line services 

 
As part of the state’s efforts to limit public gatherings in response to the COVID-19 virus, 
the Taxation and Revenue Department is suspending its public tax workshops for small 
businesses until further notice. 
 
As always, taxpayers can obtain answers to many of their questions about gross receipts 
taxes, how to register and file and other useful information at tax.newmexico.gov. Much 
of the material normally presented in the workshops can be found under the 
“Businesses” tab on the home page. 
 
The Department also urges taxpayers and Motor Vehicle Division customers who want 
to limit their time in public to take advantage of the many on-line services available.  
 
Many tax transactions, for example, can be done through the Department’s Taxpayer 
Access Point (TAP) system at tax.newmexico.gov.   
 
Vehicle registration renewals, some license renewals and other transactions can be 
accomplished on-line at mvd.newmexico.gov.  
 
For tax questions, customers can use the Tax Call Center at 1-866-285-2996. For MVD 
questions, customers can call 888-683-4636.  
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